
    
1 

 

 

 

 

[ECPK] 

 

March 2018 
 

 

 
 

   

HAPPY PLAYFUL STUDENTS AT HANDS OF HOPE ACADEMY   

In this newsletter, we would like to 
reflect on the many blessings from the 
Lord for which we are truly grateful.  
 
Firstly, we are thankful to you! Currently, 
we have 28 faithful supporters whose 
regular donations make the work of 
Education Care Projects Kenya possible. 
Thank you! 
 
We are thankful for the 21 Maasai 
students who Joseph has returned to 
school for another year of education in 
2018. 
 
We are thankful for Hands of Hope 
Academy and the 34 students who are 
studying there this year. 
  
We are thankful that four of our students 
have progressed to university study and 
are safely enrolled for 2018. 
 
So, in total, we are thankful for 59 
beautiful young people who have been 
rescued, and are being cared for and 
educated because of your compassion 
and generosity! 

Unfortunately, one of our boys could not 
return to school because of trauma that 
nearly took his life. We are grateful we 
got him treatment in time to save his 
life. The three days in hospital was $620 
AUD. Please pray for him. We are 
seeking a donor to fund three months of 
private tutoring to assist his recovery. 
 

 

If you are one of our 28 wonderful 
regular supporters, again we thank you! 
If you would like to support the work of 
Education Care Projects Kenya, we 
invite you to partner with us by setting 
up a monthly contribution. Single time 
donations are also greatly appreciated. 
Tax deductable receipts are available 
upon request. Your generosity saves the 
lives of many children!  

Share this Newsletter! 
If you appreciate ECPK, please share this 
newsletter with a friend! 

PICTURES AND NEEDS 

 
Top: Children play with a wooden toy at Hands of 
Hope Academy in Eldoret, Kenya. 

Need: Private Tutor. A deeply traumatized young 
boy needs private tutoring. The three months of 
tutoring will cost $333 AUD.  

Left: Hands of Hope Academy students playing 
soccer on the school oval.  

Need: Support the finishing of Enkishon Emaa 
Academy buildings so traumatized children can 
receive special care and teaching. 

CONTACT DETAILS 

Website: www.educationcareprojects.com 

Email : educationcareprojects@gmail.com 

Watch the ECPK documentary:  
https://youtu.be/hSYHEPH_4g0 
 
Follow ECPK on Facebook: 
https://www.facebook.com/EducationCarePr
ojectsKenya/ 

A Moment of Thanks 
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